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PUBLIC NOTICE 
NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 

 

 

A special meeting of the Grand Haven Board of Light & Power’s Board of Directors will be held on 

Wednesday, March 6, 2019, at 1700 Eaton Drive, Grand Haven, Michigan.  The meeting will be 

will begin at 3:00 p.m. and is open to the public.  
 

The Board of Light and Power will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aids and services, such 

as signers for the hearing impaired and audio tapes of printed materials being considered at the 

meeting, to individuals with disabilities.  The materials will be made available at the 

meeting/hearing upon three working days' notice to the Board of Light and Power.  Individuals with 

disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services, as well as individuals requesting information, should 

contact the Board of Light and Power by writing, calling, faxing, or e-mailing: 

 

Renee Molyneux 

Administrative Services Manager 

Board of Light and Power 

1700 Eaton Drive 

Grand Haven, MI 49417 

 

Phone: (616) 607-1261 

TDD (Michigan Relay Center): Call 1-800-649-3777 and request 616-846-6250 ext. 1261. 

Fax: (616) 846-3114 

E-mail: rmolyneux@ghblp.org 

 

RM/dm 

 

c: City Clerk 

 BLP staff 

 

 

Board Members: 
Jack R. Smant, Chairperson 
Larry L. Kieft 
John F. Naser 
James F. VanderMolen 
Gerald A. Witherell 

Board of Light and Power 
1700 Eaton Drive 

Grand Haven, Michigan 49417 
616/846­6250 

Fax 616/846­3114 

General Manager 
David R. Walters 


